PAWAR PUBLIC SCHOOL NANDED CITY
STDI-IX Ref: PPSNC/Acad/ 003/2022-23 Date: 28 April 2022

Dear Parents,

Warm greetings from PPSNC family! We have completed the first month of the new academic year. We have
welcomed new students and teachers from Pune city, other places in Maharashtra and India and also a few
returning from other countries of the world. We will now break for the summer holidays for a few weeks. During
this period here are some tips to make this period fruitful and joyful for all our children:

1) Get ideas of how to implement the year of ‘Peace’ which we have declared in school.

2) Talk to your child about ways to save water and electricity and minimize use of plastic bags. Make paper
bags at home of various sizes. :

3)  Sow seeds of methi, coriander, spinach, cuttings of mint (pudina), aloe vera to get your own kitchen garden
so you get fresh greens. Use old containers as pots for this purpose.

4) Let them pick up their plates, glasses and cups after snacks or meals and wash them.

5) Allow them to help you in cooking...both boys and girls. Let them not waste food.

6). Learn new words in English, Hindi and Marathi/your mother-tongue and make a list of them in a notebook.

7) Encourage them to read story books and to write small summaries of what they have read, including the
author’s name and the characters in the story. Ask them to tell you the story orally. You too read new books
and tell them stories.

8) The school library will remain open during summer break from
Wednesday, 18 May to Tuesday, 31 May 2022 between 9 a.m. and 1 p.m. You may get the books issued
and exchanged.

9) School reopens on Monday, 6 June 2022 from Jr. Kg to std. X

!!'Wish you all a joyful vacation!!

LY

Principal




